A SUPRON ENERGY CORPORATION
Post Orrice Box 808

FarMmingTON, NEW MExico 87401

December 2, 1981

Mr. Frank Chavez

0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Frank: o>,

1w 19269

We have reviewed the o0il production on our Jicarilla "H" No. 7 well,
which is now a commingled Dakota-Gallup, and have decided that the follow-
ing percentage split between zones will be reasonably accurate.

Lo Dakota 40% of the oil
17 o Gallup 60% of the oil

We will install a plunger-lift system in December, 1981 in an effort to

increase 0il and gas production. We will contact you at a later date to
determine how to split the gas production. At the present time the gas

production is lower than it was before we commingled the zones.




